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I agree with rule changes
5 & 6 for a permament swine CAFO moratorium
in the Buffalo National River Watershed as stated in
Docket numbers
 #19-002-R and
#19-003-R.

Let’s help Arkansas lead the way in protecting our national rivers. The Buffalo River is the crown jewel
not only in the natural state of Arkansas but America.

Let’s lead the way and set a precedent in which Arkansans can be proud!

The 50th anniversary of the Buffalo River is approaching quickly
March 1, 2022.

May the Buffalo River flow free and clean for generations to come!

Jeff Montgomery
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